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Wixon, Donna <dwixon@blm.gov>

Re: CP Seismic
1 message

Wixon, Donna <dwixon@blm.gov> Sun, Sep 2, 2018 at 12:02 PM
To: "Murphy, Ted" <t75murph@blm.gov>
Cc: Jeff Hastings <jhastings@saexploration.com>, Rick Trupp <rtrupp@saexploration.com>, Shelly W Jacobson 
<njones@blm.gov>, Sarah LaMarr <slamarr@blm.gov>, Robert Brumbaugh <rbrumbau@blm.gov>

Good Morning,

I discovered today that in the stipulation package Ted sent yesterday, we inadvertently left out one of the proposed 
stipulations for the protection of seals.  Please add this to the requirements that Ted sent yesterday:

"Operations after May 1 would employ a full time employee in seal observation on all vibroseis vehicles to 
ensure all basking seals are avoided by vehicles by at least 500 feet and would ensure that all equipment with 
noise levels above 100 dB in air were operating at distances from observed seals that allowed for the 
attenuation of noise to levels below 100dB.  All sightings of seals will be reported to BLM using a NMFS 
approved observation form."

Sorry for it not being included yesterday.
Thank-you,
Donna

Donna L Wixon
Natural Resource Specialist
BLM Arctic District Office 
222 University Ave
Fairbanks, Alaska  99709
907-474-2301 Office
907-474-2386 Fax
dwixon@blm.gov
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